
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2021 

 

Dear Lions Gate Community Members, 

Hello and we hope you are all doing well!   
 
It is very important for us to remind you that the NJ COVID-19 Activity Level Index (CALI) 
remains “High” for our region.  You should remain vigilant and we encourage you to wear 
a mask, wash/sanitize your hands and practice social distancing.   
 
DINING 
 
The dining room re-opened on Monday April 19th.  The re-opening was a great success and 
it appeared that everyone had an enjoyable time.  It was wonderful to see everyone talking 
with friends and having a good time while enjoying a good meal.  We are Better Together! 
 
 
PRECAUTIONS 
 
If you have an aide please remember to wear a mask at all times and insist that the aide 
(or visitor) wear a mask when inside your apartment.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please see below updated COVID statistics from February 26, 2021 through today: 
  

• Current # COVID positive on the cohort unit today  0 
o Residents from Independent Living    0 
o Residents from Assisted Living    0 
o Residents from Skilled Nursing    0 
o Residents from outside Lions Gate    0 

 
• Cumulative Total # COVID positive Lions Gate residents 0                

 
• Current # COVID positive employees    0 
• Cumulative total COVID positive employee   6 

 
• Cumulative total # of residents who passed away  0 
• Cumulative total # of employees who passed away  0 

 
 
 
We will continue to provide you with updates as they become available.  Please know that 
we continue to strictly adhere to and are following infection control protocols and 
guidance from the CMS, CDC and the NJ Department of Health.    
 
We thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the COVID Hotline at 856-679-4679 or email at 
lgadministrator@lionsgateccrc.org 
 
Be Well and Be Safe! 
 
Respectfully, 
David Thompson 
COO/CFO 


